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Orbia draws $1 billion dollars from its Revolving Credit Line  
 

Mexico City | March 27, 2020 - Orbia Advance Corporation S.A.B. de C.V. (BMV: ORBIA*) 

(“Orbia” or the “Company”) announced today that due to continued global economic 
uncertainty as well as potential effects on global financial and capital markets as result of the 
COVID-19 outbreak, the Company has drawn $1 billion (USD) from its revolving line of credit 
as a prudential, precautionary measure to strengthen its liquidity and financial flexibility.  

 

The funds will be used for general corporate purposes, including payments related to 
corporate maturities this year of ~$230 million dollars. It is important to highlight that the 
Company has an average life of its debt of 14 years, and that the next relevant maturity of its 
debt will not occur until 2022. 

 

The Company can elect at any time—coincident with monthly interest payments— to repay 
without penalty the full balance on its revolving line of credit, which has an expiration date of 
June 25, 2024. 

 


